
 

 

Ref. No.: L-IIE-TRC-OL-C23026 

Date : 2nd  November 2023 

 

Professor Zheng Muqiang  

Southeast Asian Research Center , Shantou University  

243 Daxue Road, Jinping District, Shantou City, 

515063, Guangdong Province 

China. 

 

Dear Professor Zheng Muqiang, 

 

RE: INVITATION LETTER 

For the purpose of deepening collaboration between New Era University College (NEUC) and 

Shantou University in academic research, we kindly invite a Shantou University delegation to 

pay a visit to NECU from 17th January 2024 to 31st January 2024. 

Members of the delegation as below: 

1. ZHENG MUQIANG, Regimental Director of Shantou University Southeast Asian 

Research Center  

2. ZHU YUEKE, Researcher of Shantou University Southeast Asian Research Center 

3. PIAO XIAORUI, Lecturer of Shantou University Southeast Asian Research Center 

4. CHEN XIAOFENG, Postgraduate student of Shantou University 

5. HUANG RONGHUI, Postgraduate student of Shantou University 

6. LIU JUNFENG, Postgraduate student of Shantou University 

7. ZHENG RUIBIN, Postgraduate student of Shantou University 

We are pleased that lectures and discussion will be conducted between faculty members and 

students of two universities on campus. We also happy to assist you in conducting the research 

project by making appropriate arrangements for field trips/visits to local media, Chinese 

communities, universities and schools. 

It is my understanding that the trip and all expenses while in Malaysia will be funded by your 

organization.  

We look forward to welcoming you to NEUC. I am certain that will be a productive and 

rewarding experience for both of us. Should you require any additional assistance please feel 

free to contact at iie@newera.edu.my. 

 

Yours Truly,  

 

 

__________________________ 

Professor Dr. Mok Soon Chong 

Vice-Chancellor, New Era University College, 

Malaysia. 


